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CONCLUSIONS 
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1. The Group ad hoc meeting was convened as a follow-up of the 64th PHLG meeting held on 6 July 
2022 in Vienna, which welcomed the draft proposal for incorporating the EU Gas Storage 
Regulation 2022/1032, requesting that the draft be discussed on a technical level. 

2. The Group discussed and expressed support to the draft proposal. The EC informed the Group 
about the ongoing procedure for a formal EC proposal. Taking into account the conclusions of the 
64th PHLG meeting and the need to proceed with the adoption of this draft proposal as a matter of 
urgency,  Group members were invited to submit additional comments, if any, by 14 July 2022 cob.  

3. The Secretariat briefed the Group about the current security of gas supply situation. The Secretariat 
will be in permanent contact with the Group member for update on the SoS issues. 


